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The Greenlee County Sheriff’s Office Detention Facility will upgrade the inmate phone and 
visitation system with a new provider starting March 2nd, 2020. 
 
We have contracted with HomeWAV LLC to install video visitation monitors for inmate use. 
From this monitor the inmates will be able to place and receive phone calls, receive video visits, 
order commissary items, file institutional paperwork and more. Family and friends can schedule 
visitation appointments to take place in the lobby, at home on their computer, or through a smart 
phone app. More information on this can be found on the Sheriff’s Office website. Inmate phone 
calls may have a short interruption during install and will resume once the new equipment is 
installed and tested. 
 
Video visitation will begin Monday March 9th, 2020. Inmates may have one (1) on-site visit per 
week and unlimited off-site visits. All visits will be thirty (30) minutes.  Information to create a 
HomeWAV account can be found on their website, on our website, and in our lobby. If you have 
any other questions, please call the Detention Facility at 928-865-4159. 
 
 
Our new visitation hours will be every day, including holidays and weekends, as follows: 
    

8:30 am-11:00 am, 12:30 pm-3:00 pm, 4:30 pm-09:00 pm 
 
 
 
 

www.homewav.com 
 
 
 
 


